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For Immediate Release:   

 

 

 

ONONDAGA COUNTY DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION TO 

COMPLETE SOUTH STREET (APULIA ROAD) CULVERT REPLACEMENT 

 

 
The Onondaga County Department of Transportation will complete the replacement of the culvert on 

South Street (Apulia Road), over Rush Creek in the Town of DeWitt.  The road will be open to traffic on 

Thursday, September 3
rd

, 2020. 

 

This culvert replacement project was part of BRIDGE NY Program administered by the New York State 

Department of Transportation.   

 

The Onondaga County DOT would like to sincerely thank Dr. Peter Smith, Superintendent of the 

Jamesville-DeWitt School District and his Transportation Department staff for their cooperation and 

patience during this important critical infrastructure replacement.   

 

We would also like to thank Legislator David Knapp for his support and communication with his 

constituents during construction this summer.   

 

For any additional information please contact Patty Jeschke. 
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